New York City,
Sept. 8, 1936,

Mr, V.A. Shibayev,
Naggar, Kulu,
Punjab, British India,.

Dear Mr. Shibayev:

I am sincerely grateful to you for the occasions
you have afforded me to be of some service to you here. With the grow-
ing comprehension of the examples of infinite service before us, our
own inabilities become so apparent that we truly welcome any opportun-
ities to be of assistance that fall within our narrow limitations.

Please be assured, that I share your hope that we
may meet in the not too distant future, and of my wish, that in the
meantime our hearty cooperation mey be of some worth to the world.

Very truly yours

P.S. I am sending $10.00 to you which I beg you to use to help
cover some of your many expenses for reprints, post-cards
ete.

G.F.




